Jacksonville, Fla., April 21, 1922.

Lir. K. P. Ayres, Hanaging Director,
Glcl Spanish Trail Association,
Battle House,

Iviobile, Ala.

Dear Il.Ir. Ayres:--
| certainly appreciate your two

recent letters, and the tenor displayed and interest
manifested.

The writer w ill he away from Jack-
sonville for the next two weeks, hut upon his return
w ill he glad to again take up with you the many in-

teresting phases of the OIld Spanish Trail.

With kind personal resards, | remain,

R. 0. Riddle, Secretary,
Tourist & Convention Division.
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